
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  June 18, 2025 
Dear Councilmember Rick Cole,                                                                   
  
We, the undersigned residents of N. Sierra Bonita Ave in North Pasadena Heights, respectfully 
request your attention and support in reducing traffic speeds on N. Sierra Bonita. In the distance 
between Whitefield and Asbury Dr. on N. Sierra Bonita, more than  20 children live and or visit 
grandparents. We want our neighborhood to be a safe place to raise them, for them to play and 
explore.  As is, speeding cars are a constant threat. We have seen too many close calls 
involving students walking to and  from Marshall HS when school is in session and hope that 
something can be done before tragedy strikes.  
 
We have long been in conversation with DOT about reducing speeds. Our pleas have fallen on 
deaf ears.Our hope in reaching out to you is that we may come together to create a plan to calm 
traffic on our street. 
 
Thank you very much, 
 
  
 
  
 


